
 

INTEGRATED SERVICES 

OF KALAMAZOO 
 

“ANNUAL PUBLIC HEARING” 

 
 

Integrated Services of Kalamazoo (ISK) is holding its annual 
public hearing to gather input from individuals served, their 
families, advocates and community members on how to 
improve the delivery of services for individuals with mental 
illnesses, intellectual developmental disabilities,  
co-occurring disorders, and youth with serious emotional 
disorders. 
 

THOSE WHO ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND MAY 
SUBMIT WRITTEN TESTIMONY  

BY  
JUNE 14, 2023  

 
TO: 

Demeta J. Wallace 
610 S. Burdick Street 
Kalamazoo MI 49007 
dwallace@iskzoo.org 

 

“Empowering People to SUCCEED” 
 

THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO ATTEND! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 June 26, 2023 

ISK 
Conference  

Rooms  
#127 & #128 

And an overflow location in 
the  

Boardroom  

on the 2nd floor @ 

610 S. Burdick 

Street 

Kalamazoo MI 

49007 

 
4:00PM-6:30PM  

 
Integrated Services of 

Kalamazoo 
610 S. Burdick Street 

Kalamazoo MI  49007 
269-553-8000 

www.iskzoo.org 
 

Jeffrey W. Patton 
Chief Executive Officer 
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